
 

 

ISSUE – 35  December 16thth  2016     Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 
                                                                                       9:00am to 3.30pm – Friday  

Thank You 

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Carers and supporters of Paynesville Primary School. School 

council and staff are very proud of the attitude to learning that students in our school are 

displaying. All children are working hard to achieve to the best of their ability. Please keep 

connecting positively with your child’s teacher. Have a wonderful break and we will see students 

back at school on Tuesday January 31st 2017.Thank you for the support you have given to your 

child and all children at our school. 

 

 

 

 

Grade 6 Graduation 

 
Congratulaions to the graduating class of 2016! Paynesville Primary School would like to wish you 

all the very best for the next adventure in your schooling years.  

 

 
 
 



 

Prep Graduation 

 
 

Congratulations to the graduating prep class of 2016! Every student has worked hard and 

achieved their goals for their first year at Paynesville Primary School. They are a very positive and 

outgoing bunch of students. A big thank you to the Kate Radford for being an outstanding Prep 

teacher and for all her hard work. 

Grade 6 Water Fight Vs Staff 

Every year as a special activity the grade 6s battle against the Paynesville Primary School staff in a 

water fight. This year the staff were very out numbered however we all tried our best.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Christmas Carols 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school Christmas Carols were a success. Thank you to all the families and 

friends who came along and got involved with our Christmas performances.  

Merry Chirstmas everyone. I hope you all have a very happy and safe holiday. I am 

looking forward to seeing all of your happy faces in the new year.  

 

Tony Roberts 

Proud Principal 

 


